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Starting with the 2024-25 academic year, information regarding housing plans is no longer 
being collected on a student’s financial aid application (FAFSA or Dream Act). Housing plans 
impact a student’s cost of attendance (COA) and how much financial aid they may receive.  
 
If you are a new, dependent student, you will be assigned an ‘at home’ COA. If you are a new, 
independent student, you will be assigned an ‘off campus, not at home’ COA. If you are a 
continuing student, your housing plans from the previous year will be carried over. 
 
If your housing plans have been assigned incorrectly, or if you need to adjust them, please use 
this form to request an update.   
 
For the 2024-25 academic year (July 1, 2024 – June 30, 2024), I will be living: 
 

 At home, with parents 
 

 Off campus, not at home 
 

Sign this Worksheet 
 By signing this worksheet, you certify that all information reported on this worksheet is complete and correct.  If you 
purposely give false or misleading information, you may be fined, sentenced to jail, or both.  
 
 
 
 

Student’s Signature  Date  
    
    
    

 
 

 

2024-25 Housing Plans Verification 

 
Financial Aid Office 
800 South College Drive 
Santa Maria, CA 93454-6399 
(805) 922-6966, Ext. 3200 
 

NAME __________________________________________ 
 

PHONE # ________________________________________ 

STUDENT ID # H _________________________________ 


	NAME: 
	PHONE: 
	STUDENT ID  H: 
	At home with parents: Off
	Off campus not at home: Off
	Date: 


